Brushy Creek Water Supply Corporation
P. O. Box 168 Montalba, TX 75853-0168
167 An County Road 432 Palestine, TX 75803-7828
903-549-2488 phone 903-549-2483 fax
www.brushycreekwsc.org
brushycreekwsc@gmail.com

June 5, 2025

Dear Members and Customers,

This is to inform you of a potential crisis in Anderson and surrounding counties
regarding our/your water supply. There are two companies, Redtown Ranch, LLC
and Pine Bliss LLC (different LLC’s) that have filed applications with the Neches
Trinity Valleys Groundwater Conservation District (NTVGCD), requesting

permits to drill twenty-one (21) commercial wells in south Anderson County and
also a number of wells in Henderson County. They have applied for permits to
pump in excess of fifteen billion (15,000,000,000) gallons of water on an annual
basis.

Brushy Creek WSC is opposed to these projects and will be filing a protest with
the Neches Trinity Valleys Groundwater Conservation District. You as a member
and property owner in Anderson or Henderson County also have the opportunity
to file a protest regarding this matter, if you choose to do so.

Please take the time to educate yourself on this matter. It is a very serious and
could have long term implications for our counties water supply. Brushy Creek
WSC pulls from the Carrizo and Wilcox aquifers.

Enclosed is an example of a template to file a protest. This must be received by
the NTVGCD before 11:00 am on June 19", 2025. You can either email, mail,
or deliver in person to the NTVGCD. They are located at 501 Devereaux Street,
Jacksonville, TX 75766. Mailing address is NTVGCD, P O Box 1387,
Jacksonville, TX 75766 Email address: manager@ntvged.org

If you would like to attend that meeting in person, it will be held at Jacksonville
City Hall Council Room, 315 Ragsdale in Jacksonville at 1:00 pm on June 19"
2025.

Brushy Creek Water Supply Board of Directors



